
Planning and Zoning Advisory board meeting minutes for February 3, 2020 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by George Burnett 

Cindy Harbison, Doug Bignell, George Burnett, LeaAnn Davis, Nick Davis, and Rob Meranda in 
attendance.  Dan Slattery also attended the meeting. 
Meeting minutes from January were read and approved. 

Special community meeting about annexation was discussed.  The meeting was positive 
although we have not seen any movement on getting signatures on the petition.  

The Advisory board discussed putting together a pros and con list for potential annexation 
property owners.  We also discussed drafting ordinances that would help property owners feel 
comfortable with being annexed into the corporate limits. Specifically the bans on burning and 
discharging a firearm. 

The Advisory board discussed how annexation would look if we divided the project into 2 
stages.  Dan is going to reach out to Steve Unger to ask about ordinances and the process with 
getting those drafted to help move annexation forward. George is going to give an update to the 
town council about the annexation process. 

Doug gave some information about appointments and record keeping.  Doug included a 
resource that is available for planning board members from Indiana Planning.  He will include 
that access in an email to the group. 

George Burnett concluded the meeting at 8:10. Meeting adjourned. 


